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A message from the head.......  

 

It has been lovely this week seeing so many families coming to collect 
their home learning packs – thank you for taking the time to come and 
collect them, we only have a small amount to deliver today so thank you. 

If you are looking for additional resources to use to support with home 
learning please can I encourage you to take a look at our website as 
there are links there to online resources such as the White Rose Maths 
Hub, the BBC Bitesize and the new National Oak Academy. There is a 
section on our website called ‘home learning’ and then from the drop 
down menu choose your child’s year group to learn about additional 
resources. There are also links to online e – books should your child run 
out of reading books!  

 

During this period of lockdown please can I request that you don’t call the 
school office as we do not have anyone working in the office each day. All 
of our office staff are working remotely at home so if you need to get in 
touch with the school please email the enquiries and someone will get 
back to you.  

 

Have a nice weekend, 

Denise Burgess 

Headteacher 

 

 

See Saw and Calls home 

If you have received a call this week from your child’s teacher please do 
not worry! The teachers will be calling every child in their class regularly 
to see how they are. The number may come up as a withheld number. 
We have had such positive feedback already from parents and children 
who have enjoyed speaking to the teachers! Please can I also remind you 
to encourage your child to login to See Saw each day as teachers are 
posting daily challenges, reading stories and responding to work that has 
been uploaded. I will also be doing celebration assembly each Thursday 
for the children to watch – tune in to see if your child has been awarded 
the star of the week by their teacher! On the next page you can see some 
of the fantastic home learning from this week! 
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